Wilton Police Commission



240 Danbury Road Wilton, Connecticut 06897 Tel: (203) 834-6260

Fax: (203) 834 6258

WILTON POLICE COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING

Thursday, 5 January 2012

Commissioner Weldon called the Special Meeting to order at 8:09 a.m. In attendance were Commissioners Mason and Waters, Chief Lombardo, Deputy Chief Crosby and Captain Lynch along with former Commissioner Mark Ketley (Public), Don Sauvigne (Public) and Claire Furano.

Commissioners Chris Weldon and David Waters expressed their individual sentiments, along with their gratitude to Commissioner Matt Mason for his time served on the Police Commission. Chief Lombardo also expressed his sentiments and gratitude. Commissioner Weldon then opened the floor for public comment. Former Commissioner Mark Ketley thanked Commissioner Mason and reminisced about serving on the Commission with him. Don Sauvigne noted that he has watched the Commission from afar and it is obvious that Commissioner Mason is held in great stead. He expressed that it will be a pleasure to enter the arena as Commissioner Mason's successor.

Commissioner Weldon invited Mark Ketley and Don Sauvigne to stay for the Executive Session called for the purpose of discussing FY'12 budget strategies, in light of former Commissioner Ketley's institutional knowledge and Don Sauvigne's future position on the Commission.

CALL TO ORDER

At 8:19 a.m., it was voted upon to enter into Executive Session (3-0).

EXECUTIVE SESSION

In attendance were Commissioners Weldon, Mason and Waters, Chief Lombardo, Deputy Chief Crosby, Captain Lynch, Mark Ketley and Don Sauvigne.

FY '12 Budget Strategies were discussed. At 9:20 a.m., it was voted the meeting be moved from Executive Session to Public Session (3-0).

PUBLIC SESSION

Commissioner Weldon's motion to adjourn the meeting was seconded by Commissioner Waters and approved (3-0). The meeting was adjourned at 9:20 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Deputy Chief Robert Crosby